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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Ghana. 
Montenegro notes with appreciation efforts Ghana has invest to enhance protection and promotion of rights of vulnerable groups. 
Montenegro welcomes measures taken by the Government to improve access to education, including the Ghana Scholl Feeding Programme (GSFP). We encourage Ghana to continue its efforts to deliver free education to all by removing barriers and promoting access to women, children, person with disabilities and others sensitive groups.
We note the adoption of the Strategic plan 2021-25 of the Domestic Violence and Victims Support Unit of the Ghana Police Service and encourage the competent ministry to ensure full implementation of existing legislation and policies on domestic violence, in particular the operationalization of the Domestic Violence Support Fund to support the provision of essential services to victims of domestic violence.
Montenegro recommends to Ghana: 

1. To fully implement the National Strategic Framework for Ending Child Marriage;

2. To expedite action in passing the bill to repeal the death penalty; 

We wish Ghana a successful UPR cycle.
Thank you. 

